
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

 

This week we have been looking at the story Handa’s Surprise. We have been 
painting pictures of animals from the story and making repeated colour patterns. 
As we near the end of term 1, we are beginning to think about the ways we can 
‘grow our brains’. We celebrate making mistakes because it gives us the 
opportunity to solve a problem. With our art, we have been thinking of ways we 
can improve it then redrafting to make sure it is the best it can be. This takes a lot 
of resilience which is one of our school values. There are lots of opportunities 
around the classroom for writing including our new vet role play area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: Room on the Broom 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: bug 
 
Practise common exception words. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
22&24/10/24 – Parent’s Evening 
22/10/24 - Children’s Photos 
14/11/24 – Topaz Class trip to Westonbirt 
Arboretum 


